
 

11 December 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

I am writing to inform you that there will some changes to Year 7 

timetables from January 2024.  

 

As you are aware, Year 7 are taught in their tutor groups for the first term 

at Park.  This allows them to settle in and for teachers to get to know them.  

From January 2024, groups in most subjects will be changed to suit 

students’ needs and allow teachers to best support them to make 

progress.  

 

Year 7 will receive their updated timetables this Thursday, so they have 

time to look at them before January.  In addition, when we return after 

Christmas, the first period of the day will be spent with tutors ensuring all 

are ready to start strong.  

 

Please take time to look at your child’s new timetable with them before 

they return in January.  

 

Thank you for your support over your child’s first term at Park. I hope your 

family have a lovely Christmas and New year.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
 

 

Mrs A Pearce   

Assistant Headteacher  

 

 


